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            22 November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carer  
 

Year 11 Mock Examinations  – Week Beginning Monday 27 November 2023  
 
As per our communication in October, Year 11 Learners are undertaking their mock examinations during the week 
beginning Monday 27 November. All learners have their timetables and have been informed of the expectations of 
them.  Please ensure your child comes fully equipped for these examinations – black pens, pencils, rulers, calculator. 
Learners are aware that they should attend all timetabled examinations at the times indicated and that they should 
be in college for our 8.30am registration. They will be allowed to leave after they have completed their examinations 
for the day, to continue their revision at home. If you wish your child to stay on site until the end of the day, please 
inform the Head of Year Abdoulaye (Abdoulaye.taylor@ldeutc.co.uk) so arrangements can be made.  
 
Lessons return to normal on Monday 4 December. A copy of the timetable is below.  
 

 
Gloria Gold  

Vice Principal – Personal Development  
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